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To Whom it may Concern, 

 

I strongly oppose the Tire Tax in HB 3362. Our roads continue to decline, we need 

allocated funds to meet road maintenance needs, not some slush fund that can be 

used for feel good projects that do not address the concerns of those being taxed. 

This is a poorly written bill that feels like a money grab and does not address the 

needs of Oregonians. 

 

Thank you for considering my objection. 

 

Regards, 

 

Concerned voter 


